
Guided  snowshoe  trek  at
Spooner Lake
Rangers will lead a two-mile snowshoe hike at Spooner Lake
State Park on March 12 from 10am-noon.

The hike is fairly easy and all skill levels are welcome.
Participants should bring snowshoes, water and dress in layers
as temperatures can vary. Dogs are also welcome if on a leash.

Meet  in  the  parking  lot  to  the  right  after  the  driveway
splits. The event is free, but park entrance fees apply. Entry
is  $7  per  vehicle,  Nevada  residents  receive  a  $2
discount.                                               

For  more  info  contact  Josh  Rhein  at  775.831.0494  or
spooner.ranger@gmail.com.
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